Our School in the Park is Second to None GR&E?;E&'LNT

2023 - Dance Group Information
Dear Parents and Carers,

Dance groups are open to all students in Years 1-6 (NOT Kinder). Students learn 2 new dances over the year and
perform at a number of events.

Children who would like to be in a dance group this year need to attend a dance session next week. They are
able to join more than one dance group and they are taught by Alecia Picken from AP Performers.

Dance Sessions for next week are:

e Monday 20th, February - Stage 2 Jazz and Contemporary Group (Years 3and 4) - Hall at 8.30am
e Tuesday 21st, February - Stage 3 Jazz and Contemporary Group (Years 5and 6) - Hall at 8.30am
e Thursday 23rd, February - Hip Hop Group (Open to students in Years 3-6) - Hall at 8.30am
e Friday 24th, February - Junior Hip Hop Group {Open to students in Years 1-2} - Hall at 8.30am

e Friday 24th, February - Stage 1 Jazz and Contemporary Group {Years 1 and 2) - Hall at LUNCH

As our program is commencing in Week 5 (tryouts), there will be 6 weeks of lessons for Monday - Thursday
dance groups and 5 weeks of lessons for the Friday dance students. The cost of lessons for this term ONLY is S60
for Stage 2 Jazz, Stage 3 Juzz and 3-6 Hip Hop. The cost for Stage 1 Jazz and Junior Hip Hop for this term ONLY
is 50 due to the Good Friday Public Holiday.

Lessons will cost $80 for EACH of the remaining terms. This will be invoiced each term.

You will be invaiced for the Term 1 cost of $60 (Stage 2/3 Jazz/ 3-6 Hip Hop) or $50 (Junior Hip Hop/ Stage 1
Jazz} once you have committed to the dance program and signed the permission form.

Additionally, there is also a costume fee of approximately 5$70. This will be included in Term 2 Combined Costs.

Dance is an extracurricular activity and prompt payment of fees is essential. Please note that joining a dance
group is a financial commitment each term, which must be honoured.

You will receive a Commitment Note acknowledging your responsibility regarding these costs and
responsihilities which must be returned to schoal ASAP.

Kind Regards,

Mrs Narelle Betts-Smith — Principal Miss Brittany Wymer — Dance Coordinator



